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April is the Month of the Military Child and 
during this month, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. Military 
children, often make some of the most 
significant sacrifices moving from state to 
state, school to school, and having parents 
deployed for long periods of time.  We are 
proud to acknowledge and support the
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ROGER NOLAN
Maintenance Tech II

Roger joined the Scott Family 
Housing team in February of 2018! 

Fun Facts: He enjoys spending time 
outdoors and was previously enlisted 
in the US Army. He strives every day 
to provide the best service possible!

tremendous strength and resiliency of our military children, 
along with the sacrifices. This year, for the third time, we are 
hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and 
positive influence in their community. Applicants are asked 
to submit a 300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero 
Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt 
Little Heroes cape, mask and challenge coin. Three winners 
will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the 
charity of their choice. For more information please visit 
https://www.huntheroesfoundaiton.org.com. From all of us 
here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice.

The month of April we celebrate the Military Child!  
We have lots of fun planned throughout the month 

and hope you'll join us!

• Purple Balloon Pursuit - Each Wednesday in
April there will be four (4) purple balloons place
randomly throughout the Scott Family Housing
neighborhoods. If you're one of the lucky families
to find a balloon stop and take a
photo with it, then take it home!
Share your photo in the comm-
ents on the Purple Balloon Pursuit
Facebook post with the hashtag
#HMCPurpleUp! Be sure to private
message us or stop by the Patriot's
Landing office for a prize!
*Must be 15 years or younger and a resident of Scott Family 
Housing to participate*

• Bunny Racers - Hop by the
Patriot's Landing office for
your very own Bunny Racer!
Assembly stations will be set
up at the clubhouse and there
will also be kits available if
you'd like to take your bunny
to go! *while supplies last

MONTH OF THE MILITARY CHILD

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT 

CEO'S MESSAGE
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EVENTS April is full of upcoming fun! SAVE THE DATES
Check out the local happenings below:

DROP EVERYTHING AND READY
Scott AFB Library |  Month of April
This special reading celebration encourages families to 
make daily reading a priority by spending at least 30 
minutes to enjoy books together. Scott AFB Library is 
giving away books to  18 & under while supplies last!

FREE MAGIC FOR HUMANS SHOW
Scott AFB Event Center | 14 April 2022 | 6:00PM
"Come out to see Justin Willman from the famous Netflix 
series 'Magic for Humans' show in person! The show is free 
and doors open at 6 pm. Dinner optionals available and 
include reserved seating, call to reserve by April 8. Dinner 
& Show: Club Member Adult $15, Non-Club Member Adult 
$17, All Children 11 & under $8.
Call for more information 618-256-5501

EGG-STRAVAGANZA HUNT
Scott AFB Event Center | 16 April 2022 | 10:00AM Grab 
your baskets and join Scott AFB for their annual Egg-
Stravaganza Hunt, April 16 at the Scott Event Center!Rain 
or Shine - the fun lasts from 10AM-12PM. Egg Hunt - Prizes 
- Easter Bunny - Bounce Houses - Photo Booths - USO Food 
Truck & more!
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EMERCENGY AFTER-HOURS: opt 1

LEASING SPECIALISTS: opt 2
amanda.johnson@huntcompanies.com
katelynn.moore@huntcompanies.com

summer.woodruff@huntcompanies.com

PATRIOT'S LANDING: opt 3 
alisse.whitelaw@huntcompanies.com

molly.taylor@huntcompanies.com
mikki.loeffler@huntcompanies.com

LINCOLN'S LANDING: opt 4 
lisa.evans@huntcompanies.com

rose.walker@huntcompanies.com

SHILOH/CLASSICS: opt 5
veronica.burgeson@huntcompanies.com

bridget.harris@huntcompanies.com

WORK ORDER STATUS: opt 6

Monday - Friday from 8:00AM- 5:00PM
Did we miss your call? Leave us a message and we'll return 

your call as soon as possible!

APRIL 2022 
MONTH OF THE 
MILITARY CHILD!

APRIL 01, 2022 
APRIL FOOL'S DAY!

APRIL 05, 2022 
GOLD STAR 
SPOUSES DAY!

APRIL 15, 2022 
GOOD FRIDAY!

APRIL 17, 2022 
EASTER!

CONTACT US:

Happy
Easter!



HMC is now accepting online payment options only. Residents 
may utilize the following online payment services:

Hunt Resident App      • Hunt Resident Portal • WIPS Walk In Payment System

THE SAFE, SECURE, & SEAMLESS WAY TO MAKE PAYMENTS.
• Eliminates the Need to Drop Off Payments
• Secure Payments Can Be Made Right from Your Phone or Device
• Payments are Posted to Your Account Immediately Email

• Pay Without Fees for Direct Bank Account Payments
• Receipts are Sent Directly to Your Inbox
• Never Forget a Payment Again, Set Up Recurring Account 

Payments

Alim alimmuhammad@sbcglobal.netPATRIOT'S LANDING: 

SHILOH EAST: 

SHILOH WEST:  

Adam mercer.86@hotmail.com 
Tori  v.mercer86@yahoo.com

Lyssa lyssaismith@yahoo.com

LINCOLN'S LANDING : Scott scott.delano01@gmail.com 
Bandon brandon.sutliff@us.af.mil

COLONIAL: 
GEORGIAN: 

No Current Representative 
No Current Representative 

HMC RESIDENT PORTAL - ONLINE PAYMENTS

What's The Purpose?
Appointed Resident Reps represent military members and their families residing in Privatized 
Housing to discuss health and safety concerns, identify areas of improvement, present solutions for 
problems, and maximize feedback and communications with Wing Leadership, the Military 
Housing Office (MHO), and Hunt Military Communities.

Resident Reps Help:
• Identify trends/processes (positive or negative) that impact the resident’s living experiences
• Advocate for improvements or amenities that elevate quality of life for residents
• Provide suggestions for activities and events for residents and facilitate planning/execution
• Meet with Installation Commander to provide feedback/concerns from the residents

Contact Andrea Huschle (Hunt) or Brett "Mac" McCracken (Resident Advocate) 
if you're interested in representing your neighborhood! 

Brett "Mac" McCracken: 618-256-3284  |  Andrea Huschle 618-746-4911 

CURRENT RESIDENT REPS: 

RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVES NEEDED!
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